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This week at 
Kerr MS:  

 

Monday 9/9 
School Board Mtng– 6:30 pm 

 

Tuesday 9/10 
FB vs. Stephenville 

8th away, 7th @ CHS 
 

Wednesday 9/11 
XC @ Covington 

T^3– 4:05 pm 
 

Thursday 9/12 
VB vs Cleburne @ KMS 

Games start at 5pm 
 

PTO– Cafeteria– 6pm 
 

Friday 9/13 
Yearbook Pictures  

 

Back to School Dance  
5-7 pm, $5 entry  

 
 

Cougar Families-  

On Friday of this week, our students will have fall pictures taken. These pictures 
will be used as our Kerr Yearbook pictures. Students may wear a shirt that meets 
high school dress code, but all bottoms must be Kerr standard dress code. If your 
student has any questions about dress code, have them check with an AP before 
Friday.  

All of our home football games will be played at Centennial HS this year as        
construction wraps up on our field and athletic facilities. All games at CHS will 
begin at 6pm. All games at other schools will begin at 5pm. Thanks for your       
flexibility this year. We are looking forward to the 2020 football season on our 
own field!  

Mark your calendars… Monday, October 28th will be our Fall Family Engagement 
event from 6-8pm. There will be more information to follow. We know there will 
never be a night without some type of conflict with another BISD or non-school 
related activity, but we are hopeful this night will allow the majority of our families 
to attend if they choose.  

Please review the Back to School information sent out by our counselors attached 
to this email. We have fantastic counselors who are here to support our students! 
Please reach out to them at any time if you have questions or would like them to 
address a concern. They are a great resource!  

Have a great week!  

-Kalee McMullen, Principal  

If your student is attending the Back to School Dance, 

please review the following information:  
 

DROP OFF is at the Front Office Entrance  

PICK UP is at the Student Entrance (side of buiding nearest 

the football field/Athletic wing)  

Admission is $5  

Bring extra $ for snacks & drinks  

Doors will open promptly at 5:00 pm  

High School Dress code applies  

(no short shorts, crop tops, etc.)  

This week marked the start of many of our extra curricular      
activities at Kerr. Our students ran fast in Cross Country, had  
our first volleyball game, rehearsed for Harmony Choir, and         

practiced competition music. We are excited to see all  
that our Cougars accomplish this year!  

Connect with us on  
Social Media  

FB: @KMSCougars   TW: @KMSCougars   IG: Kerr_Middle   


